

March 12, 1934.

Mr. George H. Ruth, c/o New York American Baseball Club, St. Petersburg, Florida.

Dear Sir:

I suppose you know what is coming so I will be brief. Due to the unfailing generacity of those to whom I have written, I have assembled quite a collection of autographs. In order that said collection may gain in importance I am writing you with the hope that you will spare me that signature that has already graced many a baseball.

Enclosed you will find a return envelope containing a small card, and if you will be so kind I shall sincerely appreciate it if you will autograph it with that familiar signature, and if it is not too much trouble add a word or two as to whether or not there was any delay in this letter reaching you addressed as it was.

I have often thought of attempting such a thing but I shall be perfectly frank this is the first time I have thought it within reason. It just adds something to a hobby that is already interesting.

Thanking you in advance for your trouble, and wishing you all the luck in the world this and every other year, good luck to you and the Yankees, I am,

Hour Letter secrived Yours very truly, and many thanks and sending thanks and sending there of the los your letter back to show your I thoughter for secrived it yours Babo Hutter